
Summer
Congratulations NYCP Graduates of 2023!  

Best of luck on your future adventures!
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AACT
·J. Goode

Galena High School
·G. Dutra
·J. Nguyen

Hug High School
·O. Elm
·S. Chinn
·A. Smith
·T.Shaw

Incline Village High
School
·G. Holguin

McQueen High School
·K. Carlson
·K. Clark
·G. Jack
·S. Shoemaker

C. Lent
C. Carranza

L. Mauwee

A. Bowman
M. Brown
D. Clevenger
A. Little Bear
B. Marrietta-Goade
S. Peterson
D. Rider
J. Wadsworth

A. Hefner
D. Mustard
K. Rock
A. Zavala

North Valleys High
School

Redfield Academy

Reed High School

Reno High School

E. Allan
T. Chasing Crow
I. Doyle
C. Gephart
J. Guzman-Kness
I. Jackson
K. Kaufman
N. Penney
M. Stump
T. Taul

L. Gardner

S. Stoddard

S. Jack-Richardson
D. Kelly
W. Noneo
M. Ondelacy
A. Sampson
J. Traversie

Spanish Springs High
School

Sparks High School

TMCC

Wooster High School



Summer Reading Books!



We will be giving out summer
reading books by Native

Authors  Friday June 16th and
Thursday the 22nd 8:00am-

6:30 pm 
 5450 Riggins Ct Suite 3

”What do you think the girl is thinking about?”
“Why do you think he is sad?”
 “How do you think you would feel if that happened to you?”
Have you ever felt like that before?”

Mindful Moment



Try this with your summer reading books: 



The next time you read a story with your kids or you see them reading, take some time to engage
in conversation about the feelings of the characters in the book. It can be hard for children to
talk about their own emotions, so sometimes it’s easier to talk about fictional characters. You
can ask questions like

June is Pride Month!
Learn about some

Indigenous LBGTQ+
Activists here 

https://www.glad.org/nahm-2021/

